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Subject: Ukrainian poultry imports 

In 2022, the European Union suspended tariffs on Ukrainian exports to the EU for one year – 
including for poultry – in order to support the Ukrainian economy, which had been weakened by the 
war with Russia. In April 2023, this exemption was renewed for an additional year.   

In this context:

Does the Commission intend to implement safeguard measures on Ukrainian poultry to protect the 
European market from distortions of competition?
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